
President Elect Board Report 

 

Here is my board report for the board meeting on February 22, 2018. 
 

• I have reached out to current board members to see if they are willing to serve in the coming year. If 
not then I have asked them about suggesting someone to take their position. Plan to have board 
positions in place prior to the end of the 2nd quarter 2018. 

• Have joined a facebook page for communication with other President Elects from Region XI. Plan to 
meet with them at the region XI conference in April. 

• Working with Association Strength Chair on the strategic plan review.  We will have a review with the 
board before the end of the 2nd quarter and a revised plan in place prior to the end of October 
2018. 

• Plan to work wit the Membership Services chair on working on providing or not providing forms 
software to the membership as a benefit. Recommendation to board for vote in June. 

• Plan to review Bylaws and any changes that need to be made to them to be presented to the board for 
approval and to the membership for vote in September. 

• Continue to work on leasing out the building space to obtain full occupancy. 

• Continuing to work as Participation Chair for RPAC to meet goals. 

 


